
 

 

TOWN OF STONINGTON 

NOTICE OF JOINT SPECIAL MEETING  

BOARD OF SELECTMEN/BOARD OF FINANCE  

FY 2020-2021 BUDGET ADOPTION 

MAY 12, 2020 – 4:00 P.M. 

Streaming live on the Town of Stonington’s Facebook page 

-OR- 

Dial:  1-408-418-9388 

Enter Access code: 712 868 738# 

 

This is to inform voters and taxpayers of the Town of Stonington that due to COVID-19 

and pursuant to Governor Ned Lamont’s Executive Order 7B, 7I and 7HH the Annual 

Town Meeting will not be held this year.  The Fiscal Year 2020-2021 budget and mil rate 

will be considered and adopted at a joint special meeting of the Board of Selectmen and 

Board of Finance.  The mil rate is unchanged from last year.  This meeting will be 

held on May 12, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. for the following purpose to wit: 

 

To appropriate sufficient sum or sums of money to carry on the various divisions of 

Town Government for the following purposes for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020, 

to the extent of the amount appearing opposite each (a copy of the detailed budget is 

available to view online at www.stonington-ct.gov or by contacting Town Hall): 

 

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMAN    $ 1,066,140      

DEPT. OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES  $          4,496,615 

DEPT. OF ASSESSMENT     $    356,181 

DEPT. OF FINANCE      $          2,226,315   

DEBT SERVICE      $          8,082,815   

DEPT. OF PLANNING & LAND USE   $             486,626 

DEPT. OF PUBLIC WORKS     $          7,079,442   

DEPT. OF POLICE SERVICES    $          6,321,819 

DEPT. OF HUMAN SERVICES    $          1,592,611   

BOARD OF EDUCATION     $        37,401,100   

SCHEDULE C: 

LAND, BLDGS, IMPROVEMENTS & EQUIPMENT        $          2,438,631 

TOTAL EXPENDITURES      $        71,548,295 

 

The recommended budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 carries a 23.36 mil rate.  Of the 

above budget, the amount to be raised by taxes is $65,073,237. 

 

Dated at Stonington, Connecticut this 7th day of May, 2020.   

 

            /s/ Danielle Chesebrough, First Selectman 

                                         /s/ Tim O’Brien, Board of Finance Chairman 

 

http://www.stonington-ct.gov/

